
 
 
 
 

BY E-MAIL AND RESS 
 
February 14, 2011 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
RE: BRANTFORD POWER INC. 2011 IRM3 DISTRIBUTION RATE 

APPLICATION 
 REPLY SUBMISSION TO BOARD STAFF SUBMISSION 
 EB-2010-0066 
 
Brantford Power Inc. has reviewed the submissions of Ontario Energy Board staff dated 
January 26, 2011 in the above-referenced matter and has no further submissions. 
 
Yours truly 
 
Original signed by 
 
Heather Wyatt  
Manager of Regulatory Compliance and Governance,  
 Board Secretary  
 
84 Market Street 
Brantford, ON N3T 5N8 
Tel: (519) 751-3522 ex. 3269 Fax: (519) 753-6130 
Email: hwyatt@brantford.ca 
 
 
Copies to:  Mr. George Mychailenko, CEO, Brantford Power Inc.  
  All registered parties to the proceeding  


